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Laura Reathaford appeared on a segment of Cheddar News’ “Closing Bell with 
Kristen Scholer,” which covered employment-related impacts of the Omicron 
variant on business operations across the country. Laura discussed the legality of 
requiring negative COVID testing in the workplace, federal mandates for 
businesses to require employee vaccines, and employer flexibility in response to 
the ever-changing national health climate. Watch the segment here. 
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